
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christ The King    Time A 
Entrance Antiphon: How worthy is the Lamb 

who was slain, to receive power and divinity, 
and wisdom and strength and honour. To him 
belong glory and power for ever and ever. 
 

Communion Antiphon:  
The Lord sits as King for ever. 
The Lord will bless his people with peace. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Recently Deceased: Dennis Byrne, Heather 
Thornton, Judith Green, Sr Dorothy Kearins RSM, 
Reg Cassidy, John Woodward, Morris Barbera,  Sue 
Sherwood, Mary Douvan, Thomas Smith,  
 

Anniversaries:  Thomas Walsh, Sr Mary Patricia 
Cunningham, Mary Steenbergen, Mary & James 
Clear, Kit McCabe, Mary Druett,     

Prayer List: Jonathon Clarke, Sr Rosemary, Pamela 

Heaton,  Monica Croke, Fr Laurie Blake, Marianne 
Barling, Eileen Hutchins, Elsie McLaughlin, Najeeb 
Rafee, Bryan Wyndam,  

 

OLOF Kiosk: Christmas Cards, $2.50 for a pack of 8 and 
Columban & Josephite Calendars are available at the 
kiosk after Tuesday, Saturday and Sunday Masses. 

GOULBURN MISSION 
Fr Joshy Kurien PP    joshy.kurien@cg.org.au 

Fr Alex Osborne, AP 

Sharon Cashman, Secretary Goulburn 

Sr Rosemary, Pastoral Associate Crookwell 

Janet Haynes, Secretary Crookwell 

Goulburn Office- goulburn@cg.org.au   Ph 6239 9863 

-Office hours: Mon- Fri. 8.30-12.30 

Crookwell office- crookwell@cg.org.au  Ph 4832 1633 

WEEKEND MASSES 
Saturday - 6pm (Cathedral), 6pm (Taralga) 
Sunday - 7am (OLOF), 10 am (Cathedral),  

9am (Crookwell)  
 

Binda – 10.30am (1st Sunday) Marulan – 8am   (2nd Sunday) 
Tarago –8am   (3rd Sunday)     Tuena- (5th Sunday) 
CONFESSIONS:  Saturday 9.30am -10am OLOF/  5.30pm SPP 

WEEKDAY MASSES 
Tuesday – 5pm, Wed & Thurs – 8am (OLOF),  
Friday -12pm (Cathedral), Sat – 9am (OLOF) 
Parish web page    cg.org.au/Goulburn/home.aspx 
Facebook: Mary Queen of Apostles Goulburn-  local updates  
Sacramental email: mqa.sacramental@gmail.com 
 

Masses: Govt.- Covid restrictions. 1 x per 4sq m 
SPP – 150,        OLOF- 75,         Taralga- 80,         C’well-81 
 

NUMBERS have been lifted- BUT we still have to have 4sqm  
So the smaller country churches remain the same.  

Names/contact details must be recorded, hand sanitiser, pews 
cleaned down after Mass- all help is greatly appreciated! 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

RCIA: 1st December at 4pm at the parish Centre  
A series of informative evenings takes place over an 
extended period of time culminating at Pentecost with 
the reception of the Sacraments of Initiation at the 
Easter Vigil. 
It is held every Tuesdays from Advent through to 
Pentecost. The first information gathering will be on 
Tuesday. (36 Verner Street). Welcome  
 

MISSION NOTICES: all parishes: 
 

Christmas Mass & Reconciliation times: are 
displayed in the foyer & parish  website.  
 

Anointing Mass: Fri. 18 Dec. 12n Mass SPP. 
 

PARISH CHRISTMAS PICNIC: Sun. Dec 13th 

Wexted Oval, Trinity Catholic College. Bring a picnic 
lunch, chair.  
The groundwork has started, Fr would appreciate a 
couple of extra volunteers to help pull together. 
There is a lot of small jobs that volunteers are needed 
to look after. Please consider taking on ‘a job’. Many 
hands make light work. 
A meeting to go over details will be held at Parish 
Meeting Room SPP  Wed. 2 Dec. 4.30pm. 

(If there is not enough interest, we will have to 

postpone it to next year) 
 

Senior Server/ Sacristan; We have a small but 
quickly growing group of people interested in 
becoming servers, if you want to join in and lend a 
hand, or just have a go at serving, setting up, or even 
to just want to learn more about our liturgy, please 
contact Fr Alex at alex.osborne@cg.org.au. Any 
practicing Catholic is welcome and encouraged to try. 
We will hold a commitment and stress-free meeting for 
enquirers Sat. 5 Dec. 4pm in SPP.  
If there is interest from Crookwell & Taralga please 
see Fr Alex to organise a meeting. 
 

Goulburn Youth gathering: Sat. 28 Nov 7-9pm 
Parish Ctr.  Students in Yr 7-12 are very welcome  
Further info gerard.teng@cg.org.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

Beautiful Votive Candle Stand: For safety reasons 
the Parish has installed new Votive candles.  
 The Parish is now seeking possible donors towards 
the purchase of this new candle stand. They cost  
$ 2112 (Cathedral) and $1232 (OLOF).  If you can 
support please contact the parish office.  Thank you to 
the parishioners who have left a donation at the office 
or in a clearly labelled envelope in the central 

collection boxes. Thank you for your generosity. 
Restoration News: The Restoration of Sts Peter & Paul’s 
Cathedral has been ongoing for decades.  
It is a responsibility that has been carried with grace and 
goodwill by generations of parishioners. 
The parish entered into a partnership with the Archdiocese to 
embark on urgent conservation works. Once this work is 
completed, we will then be able to commence the internal 
works required to repair, restore and renew the Cathedral. 
An updated newsletter is available in the foyer and online to 
highlight the work that has been achieved to date. 
 

To capture the next journey of restoration and repair, we are 
launching a new website soon www.sppoc.com.au  where 
you can sign up to mailing lists to receive project updates. 
Project Email:  admin@sppoc.com.au  
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